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Charge: 
The Steering Committee forwards to the Committee on Academic Programs a proposal from the School of Culture and Society for establishing a Public Health minor.  As required by the College’s policy on the approving of minors, this program has been reviewed and recommended by the Curriculum Committee of the School of Culture and Society and approved by Dean Benjamin Rifkin.  The proposal also has been reviewed by the Biology Department.  It still, however, should be determined if the other departments whose courses would be part of the program have been sufficiently consulted.  The Steering Committee now is sending the proposal to the Committee on Academic Programs for its review and recommendation as the next step (Phase IV) in the minor approval process.

Recommendation:

CAP recommends that the proposed Public Health Minor be approved pending editorial changes (see attached proposal).  CAP invited sponsoring faculty Rachel Adler from Sociology and Anthropology, to attend its January 27th meeting to address concerns that were raised in discussion. Some of these concerns were addressed with minor editorial changes to the proposal.  Other concerns related to the department’s approval of resources for the proposed minor, namely library collections.  Dr. Adler assured CAP that the department was aware of the possible increase in required resources and was in favor of the proposal.  
